Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations,

Small Business and Education Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter,

This submission outlines a summary of the concerns which members of Fair Wear have in relation to the Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000.

We are aware that the submission has not met the Inquiry deadline, but feel that it is necessary for us to make our response to the legislation known to the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Julia Murray
Pamela Curr

NSW Fair Wear Campaign Worker
Victoria Fair Wear Campaign Worker

fairwear@awatw.org.au
fairwear@vic.uca.org.au

ph. (02) 9380 9091
ph. (03) 9251 5270

fax (02) 9331 8490
fax (03) 9650 4490




